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KEY DATES: 
• Monday 11th December ~ EYFS Nativity – 2.30pm.  
• Tuesday 12th December ~ EYFS Nativity – 2.30pm. 
• Wednesday 13th December ~ EYFS Nativity – 9.30am. 
• Wednesday 13th December ~ KS1 Nativity – 2.30pm. 
• Wednesday 13th December ~ Candlelit Carol Service at Rossall Chapel ~ 6pm ~  
• Thursday 14th December ~ KS1 Nativity – 9.30am 
• Thursday 14th December ~ KS1 Nativity – 2.30pm 
• Friday 15th December ~ Christmas Lunch ~ Children can come in Christmas 

jumpers. 
• Monday 18th December ~ Christmas Disco. EYFS/KS1 ~ 4pm till 5 & KS2 ~ 

5.30pm till 7. (See details below) 
• Wednesday 20th December – break up for Christmas! 
• Thursday 4th January 2024 – Children return to school at 8.55. 

 
 

	

 
 

A big well done to Owls Class for 
their assembly yesterday.  The 

children did amazingly well 
sharing their learning so far this 
year.  It was fantastic to hear 
the excitement in their voices 
when talking about their work.  

Well done Owls Class! 
 

 
 

Christmas Disco 
 

Christmas Disco will take place on 
Monday 18th December. 

 
EYFS/KS1 ~ 4 – 5pm 
KS2 ~ 5.30 – 7pm 

 
The price of the tickets is £3.  This 
includes a hot dog, drink and bag of 

sweets. 
 

There will also be the  
opportunity to purchase  
treats from the tuck shop.  
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Club Notice! 

Please note:  Monday 4th 
December will be the final 

Construction and Drama club, 
due to staff training the 

following week.   
 

There will be no clubs running 
from the 18th December. 

Rossall Christmas Carol Service 
 

On Wednesday 13th December, Carleton 
Green will be holding their Christmas Carol 

Service at Rossall Chapel. This was a  
hugely popular event pre-covid and we feel 

its time to bring the festive fun back! 
The chapel is bathed in candlelight as the 
children perform a range of carols that  

they have been practising in school. There  
are opportunities for families to sing along  

to some of our all-time favourites and  
some lovely readings from our Year 6  

children to accompany the evening. Please 
feel free to come along to this festive 
occasion. Please book your tickets at 

carletongreen.schoolcloud.co.uk 
 

 

Falcons Class have been 
making bread in DT this 

week.  The children 
tasted a range of breads, 
then had a go at making 
their own white bread 
and are now using this 
knowledge to produce 
their own bread, with 

some interesting 
finishing touches.  We 
look forward to seeing 

the final products.  
 

 

If anyone has any nativity 
costumes that their children 

have outgrown, Mrs 
Catterall would happily use 

them in EYFS. 
 

 

Tea, coffee and biscuits will be on sale (£1) 
in the Wing before both nativity 

performances, on Wednesday and Thursday, 
from 9am. 
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